
13. COMMUNITY BOARD DISCRETIONARY FUND UPDATE

Members were in receipt of an update report on allocations made from the
1999/2000 Discretionary Fund.

With a balance of $6,540 available the Board resolved to make two further
allocations:

� Riccarton Community Watch, $3,200.
With the support of the Police, the Central Riccarton Residents’ Association
had facilitated public meetings to gauge support for the establishment of a
community watch.

The area to be covered is closely aligned to the boundaries of the Riccarton
Ward.

Local businesses have supplied a car, and a grant was received from a local
service club.

The Community Board has previously given financial support to the Hornby
Community Watch.

� Community Information Kiosks Refurbishment $3,300

Within the Board’s area there are three information kiosks:
SH1, Templeton
Main South Road, at Denton Park
Main South Road, opposite the Sockburn Service Centre

The two Main South Road kiosks have never had maintenance/
refurbishment undertaken.

With a possible financial contribution from the local service club that built the
kiosk at Denton Park, the Board has approved this funding to enable the
refurbishment of the two kiosks.  Updated community information would
now be placed into the kiosks (eg street map and directory, publicity
material, and community directory information).


